Linda Eimer

Office of the City Clerk

200 East Wells Street Room 205
Milwaukee, WI n53202

Ms. Elmer,

i am writing to you to let you know of my opposition to the proposed apartment complex and addition proposed to
St Marks.

The proposed changes to that area do not fit in with the aesthetic of the historic neighborhood. The proposed
apartment complex does not follow the preservation guidelines set forth in the Final Historic Destination Study
Report on file with the City Of Milwaukee. The purpose of that study is to preserve our historic district.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter,
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Martha Beckman
2620 E Bradford Ave
Milwaukee WI| 53211



